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Aprilninth
1921.

Brigadier-General C. J. Armstrong, 
G.0.0•, .I1. Ho. 4,
50 Bishop Street,
Montreal»

My dear General: -

I am enclosing herewith a letter 
I have to-day received from ?".i. Griffin of South
Gardiner, Me»

_
previous correspondence with reference to this 
man's request and I have your letter of January 
20th stating that vas prepared to treat
Griffin’s case as a special one.

t<m would look into the s 
and see what you can do for him.

Yours faithfully.


